
 

All records are open for members review at the annual meeting. 

http://www.cottonboll.com/north_burns_cemetery 
https://www.facebook.com/NorthBurnsCemetery 

North.Burns.Cemetery@gmail.com 

 

Block Lot Space Name Owner Birth Death 
1 53 4 Leverton, Roberta Maxine Leverton, Earl 2/10/1931 3/27/2020 
3 61 2 Webb, Patricia Lee "Pat" Webb, Donnie 12/16/1934 2/2/2020 
1 31 1 Johnson,Donald David Johnson, Donald 2/6/1932 11/7/2019 
2 45 2 Gambrell, Helen Margaret Gambrell, G.L. 3/23/1923 6/19/2019 
1 44 3 Brannum, Paula Marlene Unpaid 11/15/2019 5/13/1958 5/9/2019 

 

The North Burns Cemetery Association 
May 1, 2020 

Dear Association Members: 
Spring 2020 has brought challenging times. As a result of the Coronavirus 
pandemic, the North Burns Cemetery Association will be delaying our annual 
board meeting until a later date. The board will update members when conditions 
permit a more relaxed public meeting environment. 
The 2019 annual meeting of the North Burns Cemetery Association was held on 
May 18th. The minutes of that meeting are posted at 
http://www.cottonboll.com/north_burns_cemetery/North_Burns_Cemetery_Board_Meeting_Minutes_2019.pdf 

There have been five interments since May 2019. The cemetery directory was 
installed in 2017. The directory has been updated as of March 2020. If you know 
of any, including those identified as veterans not listed, please inform one of the 
board members, or email North.Burns.Cemetery@gmail.com. Your recommendations 
are requested. 
Beverly has once again contributed herculean support for the cemetery cleaning the 
bird houses and painting poles, filling sunken graves and managing the lawn 
maintenance. All board members continue to donate time and resources for the 
upkeep of our cemetery and request your support. 
The cemetery endowment fund has been running a deficit for several years. Low 
interest rates and royalties, are not sufficient to meet the annual operating 
expenses. Your contributions are required to meet the cost of maintenance and 
upkeep. 
Contributions should be mailed to Beverly Mullins, Treasurer, North Burns 
Cemetery at Post Office Box 25 Burns Flat, OK 73624.  
We appreciate your support.  
Sincerely, 

 

Terry L. Shinn 
Secretary 
North Burns Cemetery Association 

Post Office Box 25 
Burns Flat, OK 73624 
21346 East 1170 Road, 
Foss, OK 

Board Officers 2019 - 2020 
• Chris Ruiz, President   (580) 330-2781 
• Steve Kennemer, Vice President (580) 243-7859 
• Beverly Mullins, Treasurer   (580) 331-8655 
• Terry L. Shinn, Secretary  (713) 213-5106 
• Christina Schneberger, Member (580) 243-7215 
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